
Apologies for leaving this out! I live on campus this semester and housing next year is not guaranteed 
for me or my roommates  
 
On Tue, Mar 5, 2024 at 9:41 PM Zachary Capen <zacharycapen@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hi my name is Zachary Capen.  
I am a sophomore at URI and I have struggled with looking for housing with my 3 roommates because of 
the Narraganset Ordinance. Me and my roommates are quiet people. We are Computer Science, 
Mechanical Engineering and Supply Chain Majors and this ordinance  has restricted us from finding a 
place for all of us without separating and spending enormous amounts of money to pay for a house that 
was meant to be for more then two or three people.  The state bill H7382 would help us and many other 
students who just want to know where they can live next semester find that space and not spend a 
fortune doing so! 
Thank you for your time! 
Zachary Capen 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

mailto:zacharycapen@gmail.com

